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From: Judy Dombar [mailto:jdombar@isoc.net] 
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2016 5:35 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Duke energy pipeline 

As a long time resident of the of Blue Ash I am deeply concerned about the proposed routes that Duke 
Energy brought to our community. It is not in the best interest of the population to have gas pipes with 
potential hazards going through areas close to schools, businesses, houses of worship and many 
residences. If this venture is important to Duke I believe that the power board to require Duke to find 
additional routes that can go through less populated areas I hope that the power board will take action 
Judy Dombar 
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